
 
 The first one since March 2, 2020, and what was weird was looking over the 
minutes from that meeting (you know you always read the last meeting's minutes 
to begin the new meeting) there was no indication that we would shut down. None 
at all. We were planning the workday and the fall luncheon.  But things are slowly 
coming back to normal. At least most things. We have a few more items to report 
so make sure you take a look at the Meeting Notes below. 
 
September Needs: 
Quilts 
Boy/Girl ReceivingBlankets 
Boy Lap-Front Shirts 
 
Meeting Notes: 

** NO DIAPER SHIRTS NEEDED We have oodles, thank you for all of the cute tops!!! 😍 
** To add to that ^ we actually DO need receiving blankets and quilts again. We had such a glut 
for awhile, but I guess during the year we were out those babies kept being born and the supply 
dwindled. Thank you guys for changing on a dime.  
** We have plenty of broadcloth now (a ton of donations) so if you have been using flannel for 
both sides of the changing pads or bibs, we need you to please go back to using flannel ONLY on 
the back.  
** Excess from the donations mentioned above, cloth that we could not use for our babies, has 
been given to Lynda, who has a network of other charities and entities that are able to use it . 
Many thanks to you, Lynda, for all of your help in making sure the cloth is used and not thrown 

away. 💞 
** Our rent is going to be increased. One of the units (with more to follow) will be going up by 
$15 a month /$180 annually. We are estimating that with that in mind, our rent will probably be 
$6-7K in the next years. We discussed the idea of moving to a cheaper storage company, but 
decided that the cost of a move combined with rents that are similar, it made sense to stay put.  

** Welcome to all of our newest members! We are glad you are here 😊 
Distribution: 
August - 29 layettes/870 items/6 burials 
YTD - 240 layettes/7713 items/87 burials 
 

CALENDAR:  📅 
Wednesday , Sept 1 - Pre-pack 9-11    
Tuesday, Sept 7 - Business Meeting 10:15 (Atlanta sewing Center)  
Wednesday, Sept 29 - Pre-pack 9-11 
Tuesday, Oct 5 - Business Meeting 10:15 (Atlanta Sewing Center) 
 
Pre-pack - 9:00 at Your Extra Attic/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Highway, Duluth 
 
Hope you have a wonderful month that keeps you in Stitches! 

Amy 💗 
 
 



 


